
NORWICH HEALTH AUTHORITY 

t NORFOLK & NORWICH HOSPITAL 

PLEASE REPLY TO BRUNSWICK ROAD 
THE UNDERSIGNED NORWICH 
TELEPHONE NORWICH 28377 NORFOLK 

Your Reference 
NRI 3SR 

Our Reference: AJB/BAS 
Department of Haematology 29th April, 1985 

Dr. R.S. Lane, DMRCPM,MRC Path., 
Blood Products Laboratory, 
IPD Dept., 
Dagger Lane, 
Elstree, 
Herts. 
WD6 3BX. 

Dear Dr. Lane, 

d.O.b. 1GRO-A .42 .... ..................-.-........ii.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-i ___-_. 
G RO-A 

I enclose some correspondence about this patient 

with Christmas disease who is to have exploration of 

his right knee joint in June of this year. He had a 
bilateral knee replacement in February 1984 when we 
gave him approximately 75,000 units of Factor IX. 

We might be less liberal this time in view of AIDS 
but this is to give you early warning of a large 

request from us. 

Yours si.racer-elv...-...........-.-.-.-.-.-.... 

GRO-C 

-. .................................. 
A.J. Black 

Consultant Haematologist 

UNH 651 
• 
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NORWICH HEALTH AUTHORITY 

NORFOLK & NORWICH HOSPITAL 

PLEASE REPLY TO 
THE UNDERSIGNED 

TELEPHONE NORWICH 20377 

Your Reference; 

Our Reference : HP/JK/147222 

Dear Hugh, 

BRUNSWICK ROAD 

NORWICH 
NORFOLK 

N R 13SR 

24th April, 1985. 

( ~ ? GRO-A — GRO-A.42 

GRO-A 

As you know GRO_A had bilateral knee replacements just 
over a year ago. The left knee is fine but the right 
knee is causing some pain. I am not concerned that 
there is an infecitcn is this joint but I suspect that 
the feojral component and/or the patellar component ;axe 
loocso. I have no alternative other than to re-explore 
the joint and we will get him in to d;o this in the not 
too 'distant future. I think that,.he-.will have to remain 
off work from his clerical job atLGRO-A until we get 
him sorted out. 

Yours sincerely, 

Hugh Phillips, B.Sc Hons., N.B., F.R.C.S., 
Consultant Orthopaedic Surgeon 

Dr. H. B. Bailey, Copies to Dr. A. J. Black,, 
1 Victoria Street, Dr. P. Carver, 
Norwich. 

i 

B PLL0005848_0002 



NORWICH HEALTH AUTHORITY 

ORFOLK & NORWICH HOSPITAL 

PLEASE REPLY TO 
THE UNDERSIGNED 

TELEPHONE NORWICH 28377 

Your Reference: 

Our Reference : HP/JK/147222 

Dear Alec, 

Mr. GRO-A_-._._.J _ GRO-A ..42 

BRUNSWICK ROAD 

NORWICH 
NORFOLK 

NRI 35R

24th April, 1985. 

GRO-A 

I hope to getjGRO-Aj in in June or July to have another 
Look at his right knee joint. How much notice do you 
need in order to supply him with Factor IX at the time 
of surgery? 

Yours sincerely, 

GRO-C 

Hugh Phillips, B'.Sc Hons., I .B., F.R.C.S., 
Consultnat Orthopaedic Surgeon 

Dr., A. J. Black, 
Norofik & Norwich Hospital. 

UNH 651 
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